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o

Ref. No. Date:

CORRIGENDUM TO THE NOTICE REF. NO. 07 DATED 17.01.2025

(Workshop on ‘Conservation of Manuscripts with Special Emphasis on Palm-leaf Manuscript’)

Subject: Rescheduling the Workshop and Extension of the Date of Payment for the Registration Fee

Refer to the Society’s notice with Ref. no. 07 dated 17.01.2025, all the candidates are hereby informed
that the workshop is rescheduled from 11" to 12" February, 2025. The last date for payment of the
registration fee is being extended from 30 January, 2025 to 4% February, 2025. All the other detail of

the notice issued on 17.01.2025 will remain same.

The selected candidates only have to pay the registration fee within the stipulated time (i.e. 4t

February, 2025).
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